
NO SMOKING  
 WITHIN 15 METRES 
 OF A HOSPITAL BUILDING.
As of 5 September 2022, it is an offence to 
smoke within 15 metres of a hospital building 
and you can be given a fixed penalty.  
This is a new law introduced by the Scottish 
Government.

For more information, visit gov.scot/nosmokingzones
  If you would like help quitting smoking, visit quityourway.scot


